
Accessibility Statement 
 
City of Warrior, Alabama 
 
 The City of Warrior is committed to ensuring digital accessibility for people 
of all abilities. We strive to provide a website that is inclusive, user-friendly, 
and accessible to everyone, including individuals with disabilities. 
We are continuously working to improve the accessibility and usability of 
our site in accordance with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 
(WCAG) 2.1, Level AA. These guidelines help ensure our content is 
perceivable, operable, understandable, and robust. 
  
What We're Doing 

● Utilizing the Wix Accessibility Wizard to identify and fix issues 
● Ensuring consistent heading structure and alt text for all images 
● Providing clear, simple language and easy navigation 
● Improving color contrast and keyboard functionality 
● Avoiding flashing content and autoplay media 

 
Need Help? 
If you experience difficulty accessing any part of this website or need 
assistance with specific content, we’re here to help. 
  
Please contact us: 
City of Warrior 
215 Main St N 
Warrior, AL, United States, Alabama 
Phone: (205) 647-0520 
Email: dmixon@cityofwarrior.com 
 


